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REACH - Letter of Intent March 1, 2023 

To Our Customers, 

On 10/28/08, the ECHA (European Chemicals Agency) published the first official list 
of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) known as the Candidate List. The 
REACH SVHC list was last updated January, 2023 and contains 233 substances. 

Nationwide has determined itself to be in full compliance with the current list 
ofSVHCs. 

The up to date Candidate List can be viewed at ECHA. 
http://echa.europa.eu/chem data/authorisation process/candidate list table en.asp 

We confirm that, to the best of our knowledge, none of our products contain any of the 
substances currently listed or those currently proposed, at concentrations >0 .1%. 

We are committed to ensuring compliance and will continue to monitor any changes to 
the REACH legislation and in particular, the development of the Candidate List and will 
review regularly to ensure continued compliance. 
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Regards, 

Brett Austin 
Nationwide Circuits 
brett_a@nciproto.com 

Chris Huber 
Nationwide Circuits 
chris_h@nciproto.com 


